A‘sh!ing Doherty —

From: ' Housing Manager DAU <Manager.DAU@npws.gov.ie>
Sent: Friday 11 November 2022 13:24

To: Strategic Housing Unit

Cc: Bord

Subject: ABP- 314686-22 SHD Ravenswell Road WW

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

ABP Ref: ABP-314686-22
A Chara,

Piease note, the Department wish to withdrawn both submissions issued to An Bord Pleanala, issued on the 1% of
November and the amendment sent 10% of November.

Can you please confirm receipt of same?

Regards
Diarmuid

Diarmuid Buttimer
Executive Officer

An Roinn Tithiochta, Rialtais Aitiail agus Oidhreachta

Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage

Aonad na nlarratas ar Fhorbairt

Development Applications Unit

Qifigi an Rialtais

Government Offices

Béthar an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Contae Loch Garman, Y35 AP80
Newtown Road, Wexford, County Wexford, Y35 APSO

Diarmuid.Buttimer@housing.gov.ie
Manager.DAU@housing.gov.ie




